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2015 P.I.T.A. Grand Pacific  

The 2015 P.I.T.A. Grand Pacific shoot was held 
July 19 to 25 this year down at Evergreen 
Sportsman's Club in Lit-tlerock.  The first 4 days 
were bright sunshine and temp in the 90ôs.  
There were a total of 18 registered events includ-
ing 2 sub-gun (28 gauge) events.  Count-
ing up the number of shooters for each event 
there was a total of 3911 shooters which means 
almost 400,000 regis-tered targets were 
thrown plus all of the practices rounds, sight-
ers, etc.  BDGC members came away with 10 trophies/awards, the big 
winner was Gage Wade-Huber walking away with 6 Sub Junior awards, 
HOA, HAA, Singles, and 3 Handicaps, Chuck Stacey Handicap, Jon 
Thompson Doubles Class A, Kevin Barrows Doubles Class D, and Pat 
Manyon Championship Singles Class C runner up.  Congratulations to all 

of the shooters and our 
BDGC members.  Look 
for more pictures else-
where in this issue. 
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Do you have a favorite shirt, vest, or other item(s) that you would like the Black 
Diamond Gun Club Logo (or any other embroidery) stitched onto? Bring it into 
the Black Diamond Gun Club, attach your name with phone number and instruc-
tions and Michelle Detwiler will contact you with a quote. Most logos range from 
$15 - $30. Embroidering a first name, or stitching a patch on - $5. Call Michelle 
at 253-332-1631 for questions or quotes.  

July is almost over and our August PITA shoot will be here before you know it.  We 
will need volunteers for scoring, filling up the trap houses and maybe someone to 
help in the kitchen on Saturday and Sunday.  Sunday is an open opportunity for a 
person that would like to cook breakfast and lunch for approximately 30 folks.  Our 
volunteer that was going to cook for us had to cancel due to taking care of health 
needs in her family.  You can get ahold of us through 
info@blackdiamondgunclub.org email if you have questions or are ready to sign up! 

Last month we hosted a USPSA shoot with 46 shooters, thanks to Jeff Phillips and 
his crew for a successful shoot.  

We are still in need of cooks for our Wednesday night dinners.  Also, coming up in 
December and January we will need someone for a Sunday Continental shoot to 
cook breakfast and lunch.  We havenôt yet gotten the dates for the Continental 
shoots. 

We had quite a few shooters turnout to shoot in the State and Grand Pacific shoots 
at Evergreen.  I think we all had a great time.  There may be some pictures to look 
for in the newsletter. 

Remember if you have not come in to get your new badge, you must come in and 
take care of it as the old badges donôt provide access to the gate. 

See you at the rangeé 

Pat 

Presidentõs Corner 
For July   

Donôt forget it is membership renewal time and this year you need to stop 
by and get your picture taken for your new membership card so youôll have 
access.  The old badges/cards no longer work so youôll not have access to 

the club. 
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Black Diamond Gun Club  

General Membership Meeting Minutes  

July 21, 2015  

The July general meeting was canceled do to most of the board participating at the P.I.T.A. Grand 
Pacific.  The next general meeting will be August 18th. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kevin Barrows 

Pay Manyon, Rusty Bumm, Jim Bradbury  


